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Comments: We respectfully request that you protect the area at the headlands of the Rapid Creek Watershed by

requiring mining companies to withdraw from there.

We support the withdrawal for the sake of ensuring clean water into the future as well as maintaining land that

some consider sacred for aesthetic and recreational purposes.

Please expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of the Interior.

Thank you.


